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19 March 2020 

COVID-19 Update #2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been provided further information and direction from the Department of Education. Please see 

key messages below: 

School Closures 

 The Education Department continues to take advice from Queensland Health regarding school 

closures. 

 KDSC remains open with teaching, learning and assessment continuing as usual.  

 KDSC will follow directives given to us by the Department of Education regarding school closures.  

Resources for any two week closure 

 The College is focusing on ensuring that students will receive learning packs for English, 

Mathematics and in some cases Science in the event that College is instructed to close.  

 These resources mentioned above are for Prep – Year 10 students.  

 Arrangements are being made for Year 11 & 12 students. Online resources will be made available 

to these students and where possible hardcopies will be provided.  

 These resources are being copied, compiled and stored and will be used in the event of a school 

closure.  

School Campus, events and Excursions 

 We have now received the directive from the Department of Education that school events, 

excursions and camps etc. need to be postponed from Monday of next week.  

 The Cross-country on Friday will be the last event for the College until further notice.   

Update your details 

 It is critically important that the school has your current mobile and email address on file for any 

mass communication and the potential distribution of school work in the event of KDSC closing.  

Request for School Work (Continuation of Learning) 

 From tomorrow, the Department of Education will make learning resources available to students 

and their families. 

 These resources are for parents and cares who have kept students at home but who are not 

unwell.  

 I will provide the link to all families tomorrow when I have more details.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Steven Moore  

PRINCIPAL  
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